New Fairfield Zoning Board of Appeals
4 Brush Hill Road
New Fairfield, CT 06812

Attention: Joanne M. Brown, Secretary

September 6, 2023

Dear Joanne Brown and the Zoning Board of Appeals,

In reference to the Continued Application #34-23 Foley 40 Lake Drive North New
Fairfield specifically the side set back of 17.8 feet. We request a setback of 20 feet.
The reason is my daughter’s bathroom window is in direct view of their second floor

windows.

The Foleys seem like a very nice couple and I hope this is acceptable to all.

Best regards,

Gordon Pascale
38 Lake Drive North
New Fairfield, CT 06812



